
Latin America solidarity brigade
concludes its work program in
Cuba

Havana, August (RHC)-- The 26th Latin American Brigade for Volunteer Work and Solidarity with Cuba
wound up its work program on Friday.  As they left Havana, the brigadistas expressed their support for the
Cuban Revolution in the face of U.S. aggression. 

According to Prensa Latina news agency, over a hundred activists came from Colombia, Haiti, Mexico, Peru, Dominican
Republic, Panama, Nicaragua, Martinique, El Salvador and Ecuador.

They were bid farewell at the Julio Antonio Mella International Camp Friday evening, after they toured several provinces and
participated in the national Day of National Rebellion event in Bayamo, last July 26th.

The Cuban Institute of Friendship with the Peoples (ICAP), host of the brigade, invited the brigadistas to participate in the
Continental Meeting of Solidarity, for Democracy and against Neoliberalism, which will be held in Havana from November 1st
to 3rd.
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